District 10
District Representative’s Report by Karen R.
October 2023 Assembly Meeting

District 10 consists of an amazing group of people working a spiritual program and giving back through
service to this awesome organization. District meetings, assemblies, conferences, workshops, and
international conventions all benefitted from the talents our District 10 members shared as volunteers
carrying the message. District 10 shows up!

This District holds 20 meetings per week. Nine (9) are open to observers; three (3) are virtual only, and
seven (7) are hybrid. Three (3) meetings are Spanish speaking.

We have taken seriously, the guidance provided regarding use of the AFG logo and all copyright
protected materials. We want to be sure to do the right thing as we work to carry the message. We will
be reflecting on the importance of “being self- supporting through our own contributions,” by asking our
groups if they are doing their best, relative to their size, to contribute financially at all levels of the
organization. We know that working our Steps, Traditions, and Concepts keeps us healthy personally and
as a fellowship.

Our elections were successful, and most positions were filled. We are preparing to host the Area 9
Service Workshop, Gifts of Service, on November 11" and hope that you will enjoy the Autumn
“scenery” we are creating for you in Orlando. We are looking forward to our D10 Gratitude Luncheon,
Flying to Serenity, on December 9th.

We are grateful to the outgoing leaders from D10 at the Area level for all that they gave and might
continue to give in new roles. To Evelyn, our Area Delegate, Mary W., Area Secretary, and Robin P., Panel
Assistant, for their amazing service. We are also grateful for those who volunteered for the leadership
and service positions in District 10 for Panel 61. You showed up! You might be letting go of one role and
standing up for another today, or just focusing on your recovery journey as you continue to grow in the
program. Wherever your Higher Power leads you will be an awesome place. We trust that Panel 64 will
be filled with all of those who are ready and willing to keep this fellowship alive and thriving.

Peace and Blessings,

Karen R., DR 10



